
 

 

April 26, 2012 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

 

This is to inform, that Ms. Chahat Narula, student at International Institute of Health 

Management Research (IIHMR ), New Delhi, has successfully completed internship with the Society for 

Health Information Systems Programmes, India (HISP India) working with various Indian states in 

setting-up e-Health systems, from February 2012 to April 2012. Her contributions have been in M-

Health implementation in Himachal Pradesh. 

She came across as a good team member with potential of being an asset to the organisation 

her works. I wish her good luck. 

 

 

  

(Sundeep Sahay) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


